
is changing.

We’ll keep you 
in the loop.

Over the next 3 years,  
the CSA will be contacting all clients 
about ending their current CSA child 

maintenance arrangement. If you have one,  
it’ll continue as normal until you hear from us.

We’ll be in touch
We’ll give you plenty of notice to make your new  

arrangement. Help will be at hand with free support from  
Child Maintenance Options. If you can’t make your own 

arrangement, a new child maintenance scheme is available, run 
by the Child Maintenance Service. So, when the time comes, 
we can help you make sure that no child of yours misses out.

Extra information
If you’d like to find out more now, just visit  

www.gov.uk/CSAchanges
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